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                  June 16, 2020 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Central Hudson Gas Bill Credit 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The statement set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or 
the “Company”) on June 16, 2020 to become effective July 1, 2020. 
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
 
                       Statement of Gas Bill Credit           GBC-6 
 
 Pursuant to Commission Order dated June 14, 2018 in Case 17-G-0460, a Gas Bill Credit (“GBC”) was 
implemented effective July 1, 2018 to return to customers the regulatory liability remaining after the offset of 
various deferred balances. Pursuant to the Commission’s June 11, 2020 Order in Case 17-E-0459, the GBC effective 
July 1, 2019 will remain in effect through September 30, 2020 with the exception of the reconciliation component of 
the Danskammer Gas Bill Credit. As such, the base bill credit effective July , 2019 designed to return to customers 
$3 million for the twelve months ending June 30, 2020 and the Danskammer bill credit designed to return to 
customers $1 million for the twelve months ending June 30, 2020 will remain in effect. The GBC filed herein 
effective July 1, 2020 reflects a reconciliation of actual Danskammer credit amounts refunded for the eleven months 
ending May, 2020. 
                                              

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Stacy Powers at (845) 486-6083 or via email at 
spowers@cenhud.com. 

 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Christopher M. Capone 
        Executive Vice President & Chief Financial Officer 
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